Vice Rector and Deputy of LPPM Visited The
Scientific Writing Training
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Starting from September 30th until October 4th, 2014 at IPB International Convention
Center, Department of Biology held Scientific Writing Training for its Lecturers and
others in the Faculty of Mathematics and Natural Sciences. We are very happy that Vice
Rector for Research and Cooperation, Prof. Dr. Ir. Anas Miftah Fauzi, M.Sc; and Deputy
of Research and Community Services Institute (LPPM), Prof.Dr. Agik Suprayogi, M.Sc.,
visited the training at day 3 and day 4, respectively. We hope that the same training can
be held at the university level in the future.



http://biologi.ipb.ac.id/web/en/events/detail/84/scientific-writing-training-for-trainer-by-staff-of-adelaide-university

